
 COMPLAINT PBRC028 
 
3/11/2020 13:02:01 
[email address redacted] 
Mike August 
[email address redacted] 
Anonymous: No 
 
I am a member entitled to vote in the election. I never received a ballot paper or electronic ballot. I 
requested an electronic ballot on 3/3/2020 and received an email which acknowledged my request. To 
date I haven’t received an electronic ballot. 
 
Election Inspectors Response: There is no Fair Campaign violation identified in this complaint. 
Ballot requests are referred to the National Election Supervisor. 
 


